Columbia University in the City of New York | New York, N.Y. 10027

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH AND COMPARATIVE LITERATURE

419 Hamilton Hall

9 February 1982

M. le Secretaire Général
Association Marocaine de Litterature
Comparée
B.P. 50 RABAT
C.C.P. Rabat
Morocco

Dear Secretary General:

Thank you very much for your letter of January 19, 1982, inviting me to be a member of your association. I would be happy to join the association and pleased to participate in your cultural activities

Sincerely

Edward W. Said

Parr Professor of English and Comparative Literature